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Jane Rasely

From: Janice Shaw <jqs53@msn.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2019 6:28 PM
To: PCD
Subject: Proposed Winslow Hotel

An inn that respects the allowable 15 room zoning appropriate to the area works for us. But an 87 room hotel plus 
additional units for staff does not. What's the point of zoning regulations when they can be so egregiously and extremely 
relaxed--regardless of the promised tradeoffs or amenities from developers. PLEASE DO NOT ALLOW THIS LARGE 
PROJECT TO GO FORWARD IN WINSLOW!  


